
The ER Spelling Bee is for grades 1-5. 
When: January 31st, 2024

Where: ER Library
Time: Participants will need to arrive by 2:10. The Bee will start promptly at

2:20pm 
Deadline for registration is Monday, January 22nd, 2024

To register, scan the bee above or go here:
https://forms.gle/3RwZsEgeKf7S75mj8 

 
Registration is required. All students participating will require

transportation home after the Bee. Spectators are welcome to attend.

The National Spelling Bee Study list for 2023-24 is attached to prepare
for this event. Due to strict guidelines this list cannot be made available

online.  Additional copies are available in the school office. The top
spellers from each grade level will be acknowledged and the Bee finalist

will have the opportunity to go on to the regional Spelling Bee. 

Spelling Bee
East Ridge Elementary

These activities are not sponsored nor endorsed by the Northshore School District or any of its schools. The district assumes no responsibility for the
conduct during or safety of the activities. Northshore School District shall be held harmless from any cause or action, claim, or petition filed in court or

administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including attorney's fees and judgments or awards. 

Questions? Contact spellingbee@erpta.org

Sponsored by ERPTA


